
Remembrance  
 
This Sunday 10th November is Remembrance
Sunday. At Monday’s assembly next week the
children will gather in the main hall and along
with Fr Mebrate to hold a 1 minute silence to
remember the service and sacrifices of the men
and women of Britain, the Commonwealth and
the allied nations who fought together in two
World Wars and also those who have lost their
lives in subsequent conflicts around the world. 
We thank Mrs Duffy our RE Coordinator for
helping to organise the service and the school
Chaplin's, Head Boy & Head Girl, and the school
trumpet players for all their hard work preparing
for the service.

Anti-Bullying Week 2024 

Next week is Anti Bullying Week and the theme
is Choose Respect. Our School Council Welfare
Team are organising Odd Socks Day which is
taking place on Tuesday 12th November.
Children will be encouraged to wear odd socks
to celebrate what makes us all unique. They
should come to school wearing odd socks with
their school uniform.

Sat 9th Nov
9.30am CC v Telferscot 

Magazine Cup 
Dulwich Sports Ground

11th Nov -
15th Nov

Anti Bullying Week

Mon 11th
Nov

Remembrance Day
Service

Tues 12th
Nov

Odd Socks Day

Vision Screening -
Reception Children 

Fri 15th Nov

9am PA Meeting
Football Tournament

Year 3 Science Supper

Sat 16th
Nov

9.15am CC Girls v Oliver
Goldsmith 

Dulwich Sports Ground

VISION SCREENING
Tuesday 12th November NHS
Children’s School Vision Screening will
take place in school for Reception
children.  Information has been emailed
to parents about the screening and this
is an ‘opt out’ service.  If you DO NOT
want your child to have the screening
you must return the reply slip on
Monday 11th November.

From the Co-Headteachers

DIARY DATES to remember



NURSERY Noah N

CLASS 1 Nahiara A P

CLASS 2 Chisimdi J

CLASS 3 Margaret S

CLASS 4 Joseph G

CLASS 5 Ryan G

CLASS 6 Ezekiel D

CLASS 7 Anaelle L

CLASS 8 Kendall F

CLASS 9 Caius A

CLASS 10 All of the Class

CLASS 11 Manny B

CLASS 13 David S

CLASS 13 Curtis K M

CLASS 14 Julian H

CLASS %

4 100

7 100

9 100

10 100

13 100

12 99.1

3 98.6

1 97.2

11 96.6

5 96.6

6 96.6

8 96.6

14 95.7

2 95.3

N 95.3

Child of the Week For the Week ending 
24th October 2024

ATTENDANCE
MON 4th Nov - Fri 8th Nov 2024

Congratulations to Classes 4, 7, 9, 10 & 13  on
their 100% attendance.  Whole school average

98%%



2.Important Reminders

Please pack a healthy snack and a water
bottle for your child each day. This helps
keep them energized and hydrated
throughout their busy day.

We are looking for volunteers to assist
with classroom activities and special
events. If you’re interested in helping out,
please let me know. Your involvement is
greatly appreciated!

3.Volunteer
Opportunities

If you have any concerns regarding the welfare and safety of any child at Corpus Christi School,
please do not hesitate to contact one of our Safeguarding Officers. Any issue will be dealt with in

the strictest confidence. 
 Mrs J Connery, Mr R Coyle, Mrs K Smart, Mrs S Cole or Ms S Ruiz 

Wellbeing News

Next week is anti-bullying week. The children will be learning about the theme for this year,
'Choose respect,' a link to the song linked to this year's campaign is here - please do share it with

your children. 
We would also ask that on Tuesday 12th November, your children come to school wearing odd

socks to celebrate what makes us all unique. We will be teaching the children what the definition
of bullying is: Sustained, Targeted, Or Persistent (STOP) unkind behaviour towards one person or

a group of people. The role of the bystander will also be taught to the children, as well as the
importance of speaking up and telling an adult if we feel we are being bullied or spot it

happening to anyone else.
Please do also take a look at the anti-bulling alliance resources to share with your children.

As always, if you have any wellbeing concerns for your child or your family, please do contact
Mrs Smart either via email or during the Wednesday morning drop in session 9:00 - 10:30am.

Primary School Application for September 2025
 
You can now apply online for your child’s Reception place in Primary School for the term
September 2025.
 
If you are a resident in Lambeth please follow this link to complete the e-admission online
form. If you live outside the borough, please contact your local council.

The e-admission must be completed by WEDNESDAY 15th JANUARY 2025.

 Justice and Peace Group for Corpus Christi Church

The Justice & Peace Group of Corpus Christi Church would like you to add your voice to
strengthen and increase our sense of community in the Parish.  Please follow this link to
complete a short survey.  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Of5CxXz662Y
https://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-bullying-week-2024-choose-respect/anti-bullying-week-2024-choose-respect
https://www.lambeth.gov.uk/schools-and-education/school-admissions-and-appeals/primary-school-admissions/apply-primary-school-place-2024-25
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScr-eus4O1At921F0aaRexcyyy7yvhDy1Fw4mH2SmkCnyfB9w/viewform


PARENTS’ ZONE

After School Care Club Contact Numbers: 07727 658527 or 020 7274 4722 Option 2
Corpus Christi Trent Road

Year 3 Science Supper Friday 15th November

 Science Supper for the Year 3 children will take place in the Main Hall on the Infant site next
Friday 15th November. This is a fantastic opportunity for the children to carry out several
different fun experiments, led by experts from ‘Einstein Entertainers’. The school will also

provide a dinner for the children when they first arrive.  The item is listed on your ParentPay
account.

Children should arrive to the school office at 5.30pm and be collected at 9.00pm.

Years 4, 5 & 6 Residential Trip 2025
Deposits should now have been made for your child’s residential trip next year.  Please log
onto you ParentPay account to check you balance, we would like thank all the parents who
have made on time payments.  If you are experiencing difficulties making payments please

do email Ms Ruiz sruiz@corpus-christi.org.uk 

Reception, Year 1 & 2
The Royal Academy of Music Community First Strings Project.  Payment can be made by

termly instalments, the term is now available on your ParentPay account.

From Fr Matthew

First Holy Communion Programme 2025: Preparatory Parents’ sessions will take place on
Thursday 7th and Tuesday 12th November at 7pm in the Church Hall. Parents are asked to
attend both sessions which will be led by Fr Matthew. The programme will involve weekly
term-time classes that will take place on Saturdays from 4:45pm until 5:45pm. Application
forms will be made available after the conclusion of the parents’ sessions. If you would be

interested in assisting as a Catechist, please get in touch (training will be provided).

mailto:brixtonhill@rcaos.org.uk


PARENTS’ ASSOCATION
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

EACH FRIDAY IN THE RUN UP TO
THE CHRISTMAS FAIR THE PA WILL

MEET AT 9AM IN SCHOOL.

PA MEETINGS

EVERYONE WELCOME.

FRIDAY 15TH NOVEMBER
FRIDAY 22ND NOVEMBER
FRIDAY 29TH NOVEMBER 

FRIDAY 6TH DECEMBER
CHRISTMAS TREE COLLECTION

AND DELIVERIES

SATURDAY 7TH DECEMBER
CHRISTMAS FAIR

We are delighted to offer Christmas trees on sale again
at the same price as last year.  Please click here to

order, if you would like your tree delivered there is an
additional charge £5.00, please ensure you add this to

your basket.
We have had over the years great support from parents
to help with tree deliveries.  We are still looking for new
parents to help this year.  Do you have any spare time
on 6th December, have a car or van and are happy to

help?  Please email Di Simms:
dianegilhenry@hotmail.com

If you have helped in the past and are able to do so
again please let Di know, many thanks.

Christmas Fair - International Food Hall Saturday 7th
December 2024

We are looking forward to hosting the best
International Food Hall this Christmas Fair this year!  
Are you able to support us by donating a traditional
dish or two to share and help us celebrate the many
cultures at Corpus Christi through all their amazing

cuisine!
If you are able to donate a dish or two please click

here. Please also let us know if you are able to
volunteer to set up, run the hall or clear away

afterwards. All of these are really important jobs to
help the day run smoothly.  

Corpus Christi CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL
Trent Road, London SW2 5BL Tel: 020 7274 4722 Fax: 020 7737 2796 

Email: office@corpus-christi.ORG .UK Www.corpuschristischool.co.uk

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Uniform/Default.aspx?shopid=46
https://forms.office.com/e/TytD6dF2Kv
https://forms.office.com/e/TytD6dF2Kv

